
Public Hearing  October 25, 2007 

 At 6:45 p.m. Supervisor Lester called to order a public hearing located at the Town Hall, 18 
State Street, Brockport, New York on Thursday, October 25, 2007.  The purpose of the public 
hearing was to hear all persons interested in the subject of special assessment rolls for the following 
improvement districts: 
 

Sweden Consolidated Water District 
Sweden Consolidated Sewer District 
Sweden Fire District 
Drainage Districts 
Lighting Districts 
Park Districts 
Water Districts 
Sewer Districts 

  
Town Board Members present were Supervisor Buddy Lester, Councilperson Rob Carges, 

Councilperson Patricia Connors, Councilperson Tom Ferris, and Councilperson Danielle Windus-
Cook.  Also present were Finance Director Leisa Strabel, Highway Superintendent Fred Perrine, 
Director of Buildings and Grounds Jeremy Oakden, Assessor Tony Eaffaldano, Senior Center staff 
Nancy Duff, Ricki DeBaun, Chris Swanson and Lisa Bielewicz, and Town Clerk Karen Sweeting. 

 
Visitors present were residents Robert Connors and Jim Hamlin.  Bob Canham arrived at 

6:55 p.m. and Pat Pawlaczyk arrived at 7:00 p.m. 
  

Supervisor Lester asked Town Clerk Karen Sweeting to read the legal notice published in 
the Town newspapers.  Notice was read.   
  
 Supervisor Lester asked if anyone had any comments regarding the special district 
assessments.  No one spoke.  The public hearing remained open.  Supervisor Lester asked the 
visitors that arrived late if they had any comments.  No one spoke.  The public hearing was closed 
at 7:00 p.m. 
  
      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
      Karen M. Sweeting 
      Town Clerk 
 


